	



April 8, 2022
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Dear Click here to enter text.:

Re:	New One Offer Policy for Overhoused Households

The provincial rules for overhoused households receiving rent-geared-to-income (RGI) have changed. Overhoused households are households living in a unit with more bedrooms than they need based on their household size.

You are receiving this letter because you were notified that you are overhoused on Click or to enter a date. and the new rules apply to you.

After January 1, 2021, households who have been overhoused for one year or more must accept the first offer from their housing provider to move to an appropriately sized unit or they will lose their RGI subsidy. If you need an RGI subsidy, you will have to re-apply to York Region’s subsidized housing wait list and wait for an RGI subsidy to become available.

Choose an item.

If you have any questions about the changes to the rules for overhoused households, please contact me at Click here to enter text..

Sincerely,
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